

January 8, 2018

Dear Supporter of Enfield Rotary Club:

On behalf of The Rotary Club of Enfield, we invite you to join us for our annual Wine Tasting and Auction Fundraiser, celebrating the Enfield Rotary Club's 90<sup>th</sup> Anniversary on Thursday, March 1<sup>st</sup> at the Holiday Inn, Bright Meadow Boulevard, Enfield, Connecticut.

The Enfield Rotary Club supports a wide variety of local clubs and organizations, such as the Enfield Food Shelf, Loaves & Fishes Soup Kitchen, the Dictionary project for grammar school children, Enfield Public Library's Literacy Program, the American Cancer Society's Relay for Life program to fight cancer, Enfield Police Explorers, Thompsonville Little League, Educational Resources for Children, Allied's Attic Thrift Store, High School Safe Graduation Parties and many more.

The Wine Tasting Fundraiser will include a wine and beer tasting provided by Joe's Fine Wine & Spirits and an array of appetizers and desserts. In addition, there will be a silent auction. Guests attending the wine tasting include business and civic leaders throughout the north central Connecticut area.

On behalf of the Enfield Rotary Club I am asking you to donate a product, service or gift certificate. A form is enclosed for your convenience. All prize donors will be displayed on the auction tables.

If you have any questions, please call Kathy Barron, Auction Chairperson at 860.763.7430 ext. 306. We hope you will consider supporting The Enfield Rotary Club Wine Tasting. **Proceeds from the event stay in the community.** It is sure to be a fun-filled evening and wonderful marketing opportunity for your business.

Sincerely,

Kathy Barron Auction Chairperson

501 (c)(3) tax identification #27-4109845